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Supreme Court of Washington State,

I'm writing today once again requesting your support for the LLLT's in the
state of Washington. The Limited License Legal Technician is a much
needed, highly trained and skilled professional who can fill the gap in our
justice system.

The average median income for one-person households in our state is
$50,800. The cost of dissolution with children can cost $20,000 per side.
This is not affordable for most people and certainly was way beyond
anything my sister could have afforded

when she needed to get out of an abusive marriage and had to protect her
three children.

This is only one example of where and how important the LLLT program is
in our state and actually in places all across

America. As more people have suffered terrible losses, joblessness,
homelessness, due to the pandemic we will need even more

support from the Limited License Legal Technician.

I hope you will choose to reverse the decision to sunset the LLLT program.
It's the most compassionate and practical

decision to make and will in the long term benefit the individuals who take
advantage of the LLLT, and will benefit

the State of Washington. The justice gap must be filled.

Respectfully,
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Teresa Dix
3124 Dakota Dr.
Mount Vernon, WA 98274

360 428 8875



